
This email serves as Life Science Washington PAC’s oƯicial response to PDC Case Number 
164577. Thank you for notifying us about the filing violation complaint. We want to 
acknowledge receipt of the complaint and assure you that we take this matter seriously. 

  

After receiving the complaint, we reached out to you for clarification to better understand 
the issue and identify the error that led to the filing mistake. With your guidance, we were 
able to pinpoint where the oversight occurred and how to ensure compliance with all 
reporting dates and requirements moving forward. 

  

We sincerely appreciate the assistance you have provided throughout this process. Your 
expertise and willingness to help have been invaluable in resolving this matter and 
strengthening our commitment to accurate and transparent filings. 

  

Thank you again for all the work your agency does to support accountability and 
transparency in Washington. 

  

Sincerely, 

Curtis 

  

Curtis Knapp (he/him) 

Public AƯairs Manager 

  

  

 


